
From: jaynn miller  
Sent: December 3, 2020 6:39 PM 
To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Application: UHPOA-20-011. ZAC-20-011 
 
Attention: James Vanrooi 
 
We would like it to go on record that Kevin and Jaynn Miller appose the Application sited above related to 15 
Church Street, Ancaster. 
As requested, we submitted our comment package by the deadline  prior to the COVID cancellation came into 
effect. We have received the Notice of Public Meeting and read the Staff Report. 
 
Also, could you clarify when the Site Plan Control Stage takes place. 
Following the December 8th public meeting and prior to final approval of the application? 
 
 Regards, 
Jaynn and Kevin Miller 

Ancaster 
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